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Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee June 4, 2015 Meeting 

for MWPAAC General Meeting on June 24, 2015 

 

Regional Wastewater Services Plan (RWSP) Policy Review  

In a joint meeting of the Engineering and Planning Subcommittee and the Rates and Finance 

Subcommittee, the RWSP Task Force presented proposed changes to the Wastewater Planning 

Policies and the Wastewater Services Policies.  These draft policies revisions will be sent to the 

MWPAAC members for review prior to the June 24 MWPAAC meeting, and any additional 

revisions or questions will be discussed at the June 24 MWPAAC meeting.  

 

Questions?  

Lisa Tobin, Chair     Paul Bucich, Vice-Chair  

LTobin@auburnwa.gov    PBucich@bellevuewa.gov 

(253) 804-5062     (425) 452-4596 
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